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A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT GOVERNOR RANDY MCMILLAN

Our final District Meeting held on April 27" was outstanding!! The students speaking on “Freedom of the
Press, What Does it Mean?” were outstanding. The winner moves on to the area contest to be held on
May 11™ at the City Council Chambers in La Habra. Student Speakers Contest Chair Lion Scott Quinlan
and his wife Lion Diane Quinlan did a great job organizing the contest and getting the judges who were
tasked with the tough job of selecting the winner. Please come and support our District winner on
Saturday, May 11"

Congratulations to Lion Michael Shaw and Lion Seth Eaker on receiving the MD-4 Leadership Award. Thank you both for
your leadership in our District.

May brings us to our District Convention to be held in the Palm Springs area on May 17, 18" and 19" at the DoubleTree
by Hilton Golf Resort Hotel. Hope to see you all there to celebrate YOUR year in LIONS SERVICE. Lots of fun things are
being planned by our Convention Committee for your enjoyment. COME FOR THE FUN!!

SEE YOU THERE!! ~District Governor Randy McMillan

KINDNESS MATTERS WE ARE ONE TEAM ONE DREAM, LIONS IN ACTION TO SERVE!
WE WORK FOR YOU - Just sayin!!!

A MESSAGE FROM FIRST VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR MARK PIVA

Let’s keep the fun going! Are you interested in getting involved in leading our Lion legacy into the future?
There are many ways to do this. The first is at your own club. Consider being a club officer, director,
committee chair, or member of a committee. Find your passion and test your skills. Another way, and
one with a far reaching impact on the legacy of Lions in our district, is to become involved with a district
committee or project. We need passionate committee chairs and members to help set the stage for our
continued legacy of service. We need leaders, people who take action, people who do the work because
they love it. We need people with ideas, solutions and innovative ways of doing our work. We need you!

Be part of the team who will keep our momentum going. In the coming year, we need people who can help us attract
other people by introducing them to service in ways they can serve their community. You might be very good at
membership, or at mentoring Lions once they are members. You may be good at helping clubs start or organize service
projects. You might just be an excellent planner.

Our district needs your help and your participation. Be part of one of the following committees: Constitution and Bylaws,
Melvin Jones Dinner, Nominations Committee, Convention Committee, Election Committee, Credentials Committee,
Student Speakers Program, Youth Exchange, Peace Poster, Campus Club, Disaster Preparedness, or LCIF just to name a
few. We are focusing on rebuilding several clubs. We need people who can help come up with service projects, show us
ways to attract new members, enjoy working with young people, or help us develop leadership skills. We need people
with good technical skills. If you are a writer, a designer, want to help plan a district meeting, or be involved in new and
unique ways we have opportunities for you.

Over the next several weeks we will be looking for help in all of these areas. Let us know your passion. And let us help
you exercise your passion. Contact me and let me know how you want to help and that you want to be part of the team!

~Together Leading our Legacy into the Future ~1* VDG Mark Piva
mark@markpiva.com


mailto:mark@markpiva.com

It’s not too late to make plans
to celebrate the 2018-2019 year
at our annual District 4-L4 Convention in Palm Springs!!

Reservation Form- District 4-L4 Convention
May 17 - 19*, 2019 s
District Governor Randy McMillan &
Complete one form for each person including guests

Last

(1T rrrrrirrrfrvygl
First
Address City Zip
Phone ( ) Lion{ ) Leo( )Guest( ) First Timer
Club Email

One registration is required for each Lion, Leo and Guest

Double Tree by Hilton Golf Resort 67967 Vista Chino Cathedral City, CA. 92234
For Hotel Reservations: Call 1-(8o0) 445-8667 Group Code LD5

In order to receive group rate all reservations must be booked by Tuesday April 23™, 2019
Room rates Single or Double “Run of the House™ $139.00/ per night Taxes/Fees not included
Saturday Night Attire Women: Formal, Men: Coat and Tie, Tuxes Optional

All Cancellations must be received in writing by May 2, 2019 or no refunds.

[ = = = = = = = = = = = Hospitality Book (Best Value) $175.00

[ PcC Dmm:l A m I Includes: Registration, Friday DG Reception, One Saturday Lunch,
Convention Chair I one Saturday Dinner, One Sunday Breakfast, One Convention T-Shirt
(951) 965-8354 I (Make Meal Selections Below)

Mdaliondave@yahoo.com I ¢nnyention Registration Only

I - -
LEC & Chaperone Registration Onl
To pay by check, send to: | P egl y

District Convention Treasurer
Mike Smith
1261 E. Eric Court
Anaheim, CA. 9280%
Fishhawke1@sbcglobal.net

: Meals Sold Separately If Not Purchasing Hospitality Book

| Saturday Lunch

I Herb Chicken Breast Buffet [_] $40.00

I Saturday Dinner

I Roasted Pork Loin [ Vegetarian | $65.00

Make check payable to: : 5“"5"‘?? Breakfast Humtn Bar $40.00__
District 4 L4 I Additional Convention T-Shirt $15.00

| Men's; 5 DHDLD(LDZKEE!X (Select One)

g To Pay Online with a Credit | Women's: S xR (select One)

j Card, visit: I | would like to Participate in: Bowling $20.00

| Slots $10.00__

| Late Fee $20 after 4-17-19

l| Cash $ Checkt Total enclosed with form




"We Serve”
Lions Club District 4L2 & 4L 4
Convention Golf Tournament

Location:  Desert Princess Country Club
28555 Landau Bivd
Cathedral City, CA 92234
Pro Shop: 760-322-2280
Date: May 17, 2019
Check in: 09:00 a.m.
Tee Time: 10:00 a.m
Format: Individual Play
Cost: $65.00 ($70.00 if paid after 5/20/2019)
Includes: Green Fees; Golf Cart. Range Balls;
Lunch or Breakfast; Prizes.

All Lion Golfers must be registered for the Convention
Only registered qolfers will be eligible for prizes.

Make checks payable to : Jerry Cimino
Mail to: Lion Jerry Cimino
5959 Hayter Ave
Lakewood, CA 90712
Call Jerry 562-822-4288 with any questions

Name If you would like to play with a
particular Individual or 4-Some,

Phone# please list their names and District
here:

Club

District




Lions Club International

District 4-L2 & 4-L4 Annual Convention:
Fellowship & Friendship Bowling Tournament

When:

Friday May 17, 2019
12:30pm

Where:

Palm Springs Lanes

68051 Ramon Road Cathedral City, CA
(760) 324 8204

H-10 minutes from Hotel

$20 Per Bowler
Includes 2 Games & Shoes

CASH PRIZES

For reservations and information, contact:

PBG Judy Schnitzer judyschnitzer®icloud.com or (714)838-4201
PCC David Radtke gtliondave@yahoo.com or (951) 965-8354 (cell)




SOME THOUGHTS FROM SECOND VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR STEVE LACEY

It's time. That’s right. It’s time, right now, and not a moment later to take a careful look at your club’s membership
roster. Why? Because most clubs will soon be sending out ‘dues statements’ and the act of doing so initiates what
we always hate to see, “the June drop.” Membership growth is a ‘two-sided’ coin....bringing in new members and
retaining current ones. That’s why you need to take a look at your roster now, and choose some people to begin
making phone calls, or personal contacts.

e\

And who will you be contacting: those people whom you think may choose not to send in their dues and leave the Lions.

The purpose of the phone call is to emphasize how important each and every Lion is, to the club, and Lions as a whole. The purpose of
the phone call is to let the person know how they can play an important role in the life of the club and how much they are needed.
Then add in a couple things about why Lions is an important part of your life.

If these phone calls and contacts precede the dues statements, or before the ‘dues deadline’ is reached....you may just cut back on the
number of ‘drops’ you will have this June...and you may be saving current Lions who will play an important role in the life of your club
in the year or years to come.

~ With A Spirit to Serve 2" VDG Steve Lacey

CABINET SECRETARY REPORT

Just some house work for the 2018-19 hard working secretaries. Please get your delegate forms for convention to
N me ASAP. These are important to be able to have your clubs members certified at convention. Only those on your
(B delegate list will get certified to vote.

Number two, please make sure you enter your new board members to LCl on the PU101 form, then send or e-mail me a copy of it.
This is vital for next year’s Cabinet Secretary and incoming District Governor.

Speaking of the convention, get your registration filled out and sent in ASAP and be sure to call to reserve your room soon too, before
they run out of rooms at our special price. Lion Dave and his committee are planning a very fun event and a bit different than in the
past. One day shorter and nothing but fun, oh and a little business, and some awards, great games and good memories. Let's send
out Governor Randy on a high note and welcome the new Governor (if he wins) with gusto. It will be a celebration of Lions and Lions
Clubs this year. It's all about you my friends.

| can only say, one more time, what a great job this year's secretaries have done and are doing. You have been a great group to work
with. You have done some great reporting and keeping your clubs going strong. Lots of unsung heroes we have heard about this year,
and it tells me how much you all care about your clubs, the Lions mission and your communities.

Remember, we are in this together and make sure to continue to have fun.

~Lion Joan Parks

CABINET TREASURER REPORT

Thanks again to all of the club Treasurers who have paid their Jan-June 2019 invoices. There are 7 clubs who still
have not paid their dues. This means the District is down about $1,263.00 in dues money. MD4/4-L4 invoices were
K NZr sent out at the beginning of March. If your club has not received their invoice please call the MD4 Office at 805-963-
6681 or email www.admin@ MD4office.org.

If your Club has not paid its invoice please do so as soon as possible because our District is finishing off our last two months of
operating under Governor Randy and there are a lot of expenses that need to be paid. If dues are not paid your club will not be
eligible to vote at the upcoming District Convention May 17-19. District 4-L4 relies on each club paying their dues/invoice so that the
District can operate. It is very important that each and every Club pay the bills/invoices they receive from LCl and MD4 when they are
received. | will be checking and sending personal reminder notices.

Please call or email me if you have questions. CADL8029@yahoo.com 714-716-9380. ~Lion Carol Linehan

e Eistatet 4 L4 . Just a reminder that the Sight and Hearing Foundation is supporting a
. 2T & Hearlng raffle for a week’s stay at a 4 or 5 star resort to benefit California Lions
kol d Rl Friends in Sight. Please see the flyer in this issue for more details.

~Lion Tom Hollister



http://www.admin@md4office.org/
mailto:CADL8029@yahoo.com

STUDENT SPEAKER FOUNDATION

Thank you District 4-L4 clubs, individual Lions and DG Randy for choosing the Foundation as your charity of choice this year. District
4-14 has donated over $7,240 this year alone. You have surpassed the goal they set for us. It is individual Lions and clubs who make
raising the funds for the Foundation effortless. You are all so generous and | appreciate all that you do for the Student Speaker
Foundation. Those that attended the District Meeting on April 27" heard three amazing students give their views on “Freedom of the
Press What Does it Mean?” The winning student received a $4,500 scholarship because of the money our District provides to the
Foundation. Jennifer Roethlisberger is the winner of the raffle. She will be receiving a Harry J Aslan Fellow. Jennifer attended the
Orange Region Student Speakers Contest to hear her grandson speak. She is not a Lion. Her brother-in-law DG Bill Hannon of 4-L5
encouraged his nephew to be a speaker. If your club would like to honor a member or individual in the community think of
presenting them with a Harry J Aslan - $200, Al Ohrmund - $250, Dwight Stanford - $300, Donald Snyder - $400 or a Fred W Smith
Fellow - $500. There are also Supported Patches - $100. Any amount is greatly appreciated.

~Lion Carol Linehan

District 4-L4 Student Speaker Trustee 2018-2019
Student Speaker Foundation Director 2018-2019
Student Speaker Foundation Vice President 2019-2020
Phone 714/716-9380 cadl8029@yahoo.com

LIONS CAMP AT TERESITA PINES INVITES YOU TO JOIN US FOR A WEEKEND OF WORK AND FUN - May 10-12

We would like to invite you to our Lions Work Weekend where friends of
Teresita Pines come together to fix-up, spruce-up and beautify the camp
facilities that serve many children and families each year. This weekend is open

to all families, volunteers and community members looking to escape the city
3 and spend a weekend in the beautiful mountains of the Angeles National Forest
5 to paint, rake, repair, build and improve the beauty and safety of our grounds

=TERESITA PINES and facilities. No experience needed, though we have some special projects for

& participants with the following skills: electrical, plumbing and carpentry.

We're anticipating record numbers of volunteers this year for our Lions Work
Weekend. Your flexibility in sharing a cabin with fellow volunteers is greatly
appreciated. We will be hosting a special Mother’s Day brunch for any Mothers
in attendance (on Sunday)! If you already have Mother’s Day plans elsewhere
on Sunday, we understand if you’re only available Friday/Saturday for an
overnight. For all others, we are looking forward to seeing you for a full
weekend of working together as a team, getting camp ready for the summer.
See you soon!

To sign up go to: https://www.campteresitapines.org/work Questions? Call 760-249-3580 or email info@campteresitapines.org

David Garry, Camp Manager Lions Camps at Teresita Pines

Mail: PO Box 98 Location: 22801 Big Pines Hwy
Wrightwood, CA 92397  Wrightwood, CA 92397

P 760.249.3580

C 760.920.7035

F 760.249.1063
manager@campteresitapines.org
www.campteresitapines.org

Lions and Friends. For your info. Many of you know that we have adopted, many years ago, two cabins, #1 & #2 at Teresita Pines. If
you wish, you can stay for the weekend or just one day. There is no cost. You're only asked to pitch in to beautify the camp for the
kids this summer. Your next opportunity to see and stay at the camp will be at Open House this September. If you have not been to
Lions Camp, this would be a great time to do so. Besides, they need our help. Thanks for your consideration.

~Matt Hunyadi
Founding President Emeritus



mailto:cadl8029@yahoo.com
https://www.campteresitapines.org/work
mailto:info@campteresitapines.org
mailto:manager@campteresitapines.org
http://www.campteresitapines.org/

Taking the “Long View” of Leadership

Harry S. Truman, the 33rd President of the United States of America famously said, "Men
make history, and not the other way around. In periods where there is no leadership, society
stands still. Progress occurs when courageous, skillful leaders seize the opportunity to change
things for the better." Other than not being gender inclusive, as | read "men" in that sentence T S ST

as "people," his message is more accurate about Lionism than one might think.

Though | have not been a regular commentator in the Forum (my sincere apologies to Lion Cathy Waters, our fabulous Editor), | have
often reflected on submitting pieces, and almost always something comes along and pushes the pile of my "priorities" or "urgent"
matters that it hasn't gotten done. Why does this happen? Well for all of us, the reality is quite simple - we are volunteers. It does
not matter your age, years of Lionism, awards received, service projects done, or size of your club, at the end of the day, we are all
just trying our best to meet our motto of "We Serve."

As a result, many leaders have been actively challenging the status quo of our world of Lionism. | am proud to see that 4-L4 through
several leaders have continued and pushed forward the need for change, growth, and development. District Governor Randy
McMillian, along with VDGs Mark Piva and Steve Lacey have been blazing a trail ahead, which is both inclusive and forward-looking.
Thanks to Lion Leaders like my GLT co-chair Annette Hatch, who informs our Leadership training to a high degree and my Zone
Chairs: Craig Durand and Alexis Morgan, both of who are not only Zone Chairs, additionally, they are the District Chairs of Diabetes
and Pediatric Cancer, respectively.

We all know that "doing what we have always done" is not the answer to address the Millennial generation or Generation Z which
will follow. In a January 17th, 2019 article, the Pew Research Center determined the following, "Generations are often considered by
their span, but again there is no agreed upon formula for how long that span should be. At 16 years (1981 to 1996), our working
definition of Millennials is equivalent in age span to their preceding generation, Generation X (born between 1965 and 1980). By this
definition, both are shorter than the span of the Baby Boomers (19 years) — the only generation officially designated by the U.S.
Census Bureau, based on the famous surge in post-WWII births in 1946 and a significant decline in birthrates after 1964."

Thus, at 46, | am near the center of Generation X, while most of the current leaders and mentors | see in Lions are the Baby Boomers
(PDGs, PCCs, PIDs, etc.) or even the Silent (sometimes called the "Greatest") generation which came after World War |.

We are now seeing the impact of Millennials in our clubs, and they often have families and differing views on social and economic
issues. We need to find out what they want to do and how they want to serve. We must embrace technology, remote access to
clubs, perhaps even virtual events and fundraisers. How is that going to happen? | don't know, but don't you think we should start
asking those who are younger? Why not invite your LEO presidents to your club's board meetings. Ask them what they think of the
issues that you and your club think are essential. When did you last do a survey of club members or the community leaders around
you?

What is needed in the changing face of the community from which your club burst forth? One club comes to mind in particular,
which is all white, while their LEO clubs are all a specific Asian population. Why aren't there any of the parents of the LEOs in the
leadership or even membership of that club? | mean no disrespect for this club, as it is and has been an enormous resource for
leadership this year, and | still feel that it is relevant to ask these questions, don't you?

So where does all this leave us? In the words of the famed English biologist, Charles Darwin, "It is not the strongest of the species
that survives, nor the most intelligent, but the one most responsive to change." Taking the long view of leadership will result in our
ability to not only survive yet thrive. | believe that Lionism will succeed. Thank you for all those who have in ways both big and small
produced incremental, positive change for our clubs, district and ultimately LCI if not the world.

~Seth Eaker
GLT-D & Orange Region Chair




RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE WALK SUNDAY APRIL 7™

This District-Approved Project was an absolute success! District Chairperson Lion Brenda Donahue and her amazing husband, Lion Dan
of Greater OC Lions, worked tirelessly for several months coordinating food, work crews, cooking, and booths. Dan and Brenda went to
grocery stores, coffee houses, and fast food places to ask for donations of the items needed to serve VIP Donors of the Ronald McDonald
House event. They also got several clubs to volunteer their labor and food items.

Recognition of the groups that helped is in order. Clubs: Greater OC Lions supplied popcorn and cotton candy at a booth in the kid
zone. They gave out 300+ bags of free popcorn and cotton candy on a stick. They also provided members to work setting up the VIP
tent and food booth, loaded and unloaded the vehicles and set up generators for power. Plus they donated money to help purchase
food items. Chino Valley Lions brought their world-famous ice cream truck and had lines about 20-30 deep of people waiting for a free
cone. They probably served 400-500 ice cream cones! Orange County Central Lions provided all of the meat for the VIP breakfast. This
is their third year in a row. They also supplied two booth workers. Huntington Beach Host Lions cooked up some awesome pancakes
and served breakfast to hungry VIPs. Stanton Lions provided a cash donation to help purchase food supplies. Stanton has a line-item
budget for this event and it was appreciated. Perhaps in the future, more clubs can set aside a budgeted amount for this worthy event!
It is a District-Approved project and could certainly use the donations!

Thanks to Brenda’s tenaciousness, she got Starbucks to donate 100 cups of coffee, the Grocery Outlet in Orange supplied plates,
utensils, and $100 store credit, the McDonald’s restaurant on First St. in Tustin provided syrup and butter packets, and Ronald McDonald
House donated a lot of pancake mix, coffee, plus additional syrup. Other vendors provided water, juice and fruit served at breakfast.

The Fountain Valley High School LEOs were on hand to serve food, clean tables, and deliver food to paid vendors who were unable to
take a break to eat.

Governor Randy rounded up walkers who took part in the 5k walk/run. In total over $300,000 was raised. Lions of District 4-L4 raised
$2,730. It was a little short of the $5,000 goal set for our district this year, but the more clubs who support this amazing event, perhaps
next year we can break our previous records!

Again, Lion Brenda Donahue wanted to thank everyone who participated by walking, virtual walking, donating food items, donating
funds, or volunteering to work starting at 4 am! Without everyone’s help, it would never have been so successful! Our District should
thank Dan and Brenda Donahue for their hard work and dedication to this project. Next time you see them, tell them “Thanks!” We
appreciate all that you do!!

Check out some of the photos shared by our Lions!




(& ’ Cﬁh‘&hl(d Lions,
FRIENDS IN SIGHT

Restoring Vision — Preventing Blindness

District Team Concept Launched in Santa Ana

After a 2-year long volunteer recruiting and
training campaign, the new California Lions
Friends in Sight team of District 4-L4 Lions
held their first free vision screening in Santa
Ana on Saturday, April 13.

Hosted by the Santa Ana, OC Central and

Tustin Lions Clubs, a total of 396 people were

seen by an eye doctor. Of those, the 335 who
needed eyeglasses got eyeglasses, fitted and adjusted by professional
opticians.

A total of 35 District 4-L4 Lions successfully
performed everything from registration,
operating automated testing instruments,
verifying Rx test results, assisting doctors,
computer prescription matching, and helping
patients select eyeglasses.

This team will go on to conduct 4 more

vision screenings this year and another 5

dates are already on the calendar for 2020. All District 4-L4 Lions are invited to
join the team by contacting Lion Pat Dundas, -

909-912-9020.

Together, We Make Tomorrow Look Better

. Ontario Host Lions Club
(((’:’) Celebrating 96 years of community service!

4\ % LIONS : .
@)))) SIGHT & HEARING FOUNDATION The small club with a blg heart!

OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

Restoring the gifts of sight & hearing

www.ontariohostlionsclub.com

Free vision screening! Food boxes for 200 families!

Aiding in vison screening, feeding the hungry,
supporting our military, helping the environment and
engaging our youth...

“I’m so grateful”

Almost all our clients say something

like this after recovering

their vision or hearing with our help.

LSH funds eye surgery and
digital hearing aids at no cost
to Lions Clubs, with local
providers in your communities.

Honoring high school students o o
D Irou Supporting our military!




2018-2019 YOUTH EXCHANGE PROGRAM - Lion Diane Quinlan, Chair

HEY CLUBS WANT TO HELP OUR YOUTH EXCHANGE HAVE A GOOD TIME?
PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR ONE WAY TO HELP.
REMEMBER WE ARE A 501 (C3)

DOMNATIONS MEEDED BEFORE 06/15/2019 & Txemanyy

TOTAL # OF 414 COST FOR COMMENTS
STUDENTS EVENT FOR
STUDENTS
Day Trip to 5an S600 Trip to tour various places and exhibits in
Diego San Diego to include the 200
Disneyland or S200 51200 Day at a Theme Park
Universal Studios
Catalina Day TAp 5250 $1500 Round trip to Catalina along with Jeep
Tour and meaals
Camp overnight 590 5540 Dwernight trip with camp activities Camp
Terasita Pins
Holhywwood S100 SE00 Train to Hollywood and lunch
TOTAL PER GRAND TOTAL for 2019 for all students
STUDENT 5740 S840 for abowe
DOMT FORGET ABOUT OUR THANKSGIVING DINMNER WHERE YOU CAN HAVE A FULL THANKSGIVING MEAL
AND MEET OUR STUDEMNTS ....July 21st LOCATION TO BE ANNOUMNCED SOON - 510 PER PERSON
AS 15 TRADITION OUR DISTRICT GOVERNOR WILL CARVE THE TURKEY!

Thank you to La Habra Host Lions and Orange County Central for your 2019 donation?!
CLUBS WE COULD NOT DO THIS WITHOUT YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT!

Many students come ower on a scholarship provided by a Lions Clubs in their Country. This
funding covers their airfare only. Without your donations they would not be able to visit these
places. These are places they dream of visiting! Your sponsorship helps make dreams come true!

Consider joining us for some fun and get to know these wonderful young people! If you can get us
any discounts please let us kbnow by April 30th.

Your support is appreciated!

CLUES WITH YOUR DONATIONS YOU CAN RECEIVE FELLOWSHIPS

[Please request by 06/01/193)

5100 Banner Patch
%150 Heart of a Lion Fellowship
5200 PDG Judy Schnitzer or PDG P) Smith Fellowship
5250 YEP Fellowship
5300 World Fellowship

PLEASE CONTACT LION DIAME QUINLAN AT 714-623-1433 WITH ANY QUESTIONS

THANKSGIVING IN JULY PRESENTED BY YOUTH EXCHANGE
4%, | Sunday July 21° 3:00 PM - $10 per person
N — Enjoy Food, Fun, Raffles, Friendship

WATCH OUR 2019-2020 GOVERNOR CARVE THE TURKEY!
Help our students learn about Thanksgiving
& what it means to your family
Listen to a presentation from each student about their country
Please bring you own drinks — NO ALCOHOL allowed as this is a YEP event
Please RSVP by July 14" to Lion Diane at 714-623-1439
SPACE IS LIMITED to a MAX of 75 - RSVP is required




Lions Roar For A Cure

District 414 Padiatric Gancer Initiative

Children are a gift to the world, yet every two minutes a child is diagnosed with
cancer and less than half of the world's dhildren hawve access to effective care.
Children who survive cancer are often left with debilitating effects that an
impact their physical development and ability to leam. That's why Lions and
Leqs are answering the call to expand access to life-saving treatment and
support the children and families who need us most. We are working to give
children with cancer a second chance at life.

District 414 Pediatric Cancer Chair

First, I'd like to introduce myself to you. My name is Alexis Morgan and my

world was turned upside down when | heard the words “you have cancer”
when | was just seventeen years old. X0X0's
usually mean hugs and kisses. For me, it has
gotten a whole different meaning....

It all started bacdk in 2008. Little did | know
that a cosmetic surgery to remowve a wart
would change my life forever. By that time, |
rarely ever heard anyone speak about
‘cancer” nor did | know anyone close to me
| that has been touched by this disease. Not
knowing what cancer really was, | was quiet about it, didn't talk about it, or
let alone have anybody give me sympathy for what | went through! | wanted
to continue living as if nothing ever happened!

Cancer changes people. It sculpts us into someone who understands more

deeply, hurts more often, apprecdiates more quickly, aries more easily, hopes
more desperately, loves more openly and lives more passionately.

The bottom line is that | am passionate about spreading HOPE and raising

awareness! | want you and your dub to take the next step in the fight
against cancer!

TSHIRT PRE-ORDER FORM

Name:

Club:

Email:

Phone:

How many shirts?
Sizes (Shirts are unisex, lightweight cotton)
(@mxs

(OTY) M
[Ty xL

(OTY) x XKL
(QTY) xXL
[OTY) « XKXL

(OTY) x (other size being requested)
PAYMENT METHOD (please check one)

[0 VENMO |@alexismorgandid)

[ ZELLE (949.735.3972)

[ PAYPAL (alexis.morgan.rheinberg@gmail.com)
[0 CHECK (made out to Alexis Morgan)

O casH

Please return this form to Lion Alexis Morgan by March 8%, 2019.

‘o will recefve an email confirmation about your order once the: payment is received. Once all pre-
anders are collectsd, the t-shirts will be printed and ready by mid-Manch. For more information, please

contact Lion Alexis Mongen ot glugemorn hcinbergeniloom

How many shirts? (QTY)

arvy)xL

Your Clubs involvement with Pediatric Cancer
Order your LIOMS ROAR FOR A CURE Tshirt
Painting with a Purpose Fundraiser (see flyer)

lessie Rees Foundation Joy Jar Stuffing —
dates tha

Writing post cards to children at CHOC

American Cancer Society Relay For Life
Find your local Relay For Life Event at www.relayforlife.org
a. RFLChapman University, April 5-6

Renald McDonald House Walk For Kids, April 7, 2019
Honda Center, 7am TEAM: LIONS SUPER HEROES

5t.Baldrick's Event April 13, 2019
a. Hennessey's Seal Beach, 5t. Baldrick’s Pediatric Cancer

Research Foundation and the Seal Beach Lions Club have
teamed up again this year to raise funds for the search fora
cure for children's cancer. Hennessey's Tavern in Seal Beach
will be hosting the annual head-shaving event on April 13th,
2015 from 12pm-3pm in downtown Seal Beach, CA im their
parking lot. This event is proudly hosted and run entirely by
Pediatric Oncology Murses from Miller Children's Hospital,
other oncology staff, Lions and most importantly the friends
and family of children being treated in the oncology unit at
Millers Children’s Hospital.

in being involved on a Pediatric Cancer Committee?
Let Lion Alexis Morgan know how to get involved.

TSHIRT PRE-ORDER FORM

Name:

Club:

Email:

Phone:

$15 per shirt

Sizes (Shirts are unisex, lightweight cotton)

(amv) xs
(OTY) M

(OTY) x XKL
(QTY) xXL
[OTY) « XMXL

(aTY) x [other size being requested)

PAYMENT METHOD (please check one)

O VENMO (@alexismorgan4id)

[0 ZELLE (949.735.3972)

[ PAYPAL (alexis.morgan.rheinberg@gmail.com)
[0 CHECK (made out to Alexis Morgan)

O casH

Please return this form to Lion Alexis Morgan by March 8%, 2019.

ceive an email confirmation about your order once the payment is received. Cnce all pre-
s are collected, the t-shirts will be printed and ready by mid-March. For more information, please

contact Lion Alexis Morgzn at alesis morgan rheinbers gmeil com




Greater Orange County Lions Club

Flag Appreciation Program

This year, the Lions Club started a Flag Appreciation
Program for second graders. So far, flags have been
given to 337 students in four elementary schools in the
Westminster School District.

A short Power Point presentation is given with slides of
the 13 star flag, 15 star flag, 33 star flag, flag
description, flag retirement procedure and the flag

colors. A second grade student leads everyone in the

Pledge of Allegiance.

Two Lions display a 3’ x 5 United States Flag and
demonstrate the correct way to fold the flag. Each
student is given a 4” x 6” flag. The flag has no pointed
staff for safety of the children.

Lion Ronn Knowles brought this program to the Greater
OC Lions and it has been a huge success. Also thanks to
Lions Chris Barr and Judy Barr for their dedication and
support to this program by assisting Lion Ronn in his

presentations.
Comments from two principals:

“Thank you so much! The students really enjoyed it and we appreciate your time and knowledge. The staff
and students talked about it all Friday afternoon.”

“Thanks to all of you. We would love to have you out next year! Fantastic presentation.”
Comments from two teachers:

“Thank you for the informative and fun presentation today. The students (and teachers) really enjoyed
learning more about our nation’s flag. The students were excited to receive a flag as well. We would love to
have you come out again next year.”

“Thank you all so much for presenting to our second graders! Not only were we, the teachers, impressed
and enjoyed it, our students did too. It was a wonderful presentation. We definitely would love to have
you back next year!”




Foothill Region and Zone Chairs

ZONE A
Cucamonga District Host

Ontario — Upland
Upland Host

Foothill Region Chair
Robert L. Terry (Lori)
6580 Kern Place
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91701
H (909) 948-1331
C (909) 702-2103
bobterry445@yahoo.com
(Cucamonga District Host Lions)

Foothill Zone “B” Chair
Michael Shaw (Joan)
6229 Cambridge Ave.
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91737
H (909) 989-6623
mikes.collection@hotmail.com
(Ontario Host Lions)

ZONE B
Ontario Host
Pomona Host

Western University

ZONE C
Chino Valley
Diamond Bar Breakfast
Walnut

Joey A. Amaro
792 Wildrose Lane
Upland, CA 91786
(c) 909-490-1559
helioptergquy01@yahoo,com
(Upland Host Lions)

***updated information!!***

Foothill Zone “C” Chair
Mike Preston (Patricia)
13853 Woodhill Lane
Chino Hills, CA 91709
H (909) 464-0020 C (909) 573-3600
mpreston7(@yverizon.net
(Chino Valley Lions)



mailto:heliopterguy01@yahoo,com

FOOTHILL REGION CHAIR BOB TERRY

Greetings Fellow Lions from the Fabulous Foothill Region. It amazes me how the very active Chino
Valley...Diamond Bar...Walnut...Upland Host...Ontario-Upland...Ontario Host...Cucamonga District Host
and Pomona Host Lions are making significant strides in their respective communities. As our fiscal year
winds down, | see zero “slacking” in our region’s activities and realize that we don’t need no stinkin’
calendar to dictate our service projects...fundraisers...or activities. | am so looking forward to our
upcoming District 4-L4 Convention and can’t wait to network with 4-L2. Cucamonga District Host just
recently awarded a $500.00 scholarship to a current Alta Loma High School student who has been
accepted to UCLA. Her name is Akhila Swarna and her community service, not just her GPA, was the main
reason she was awarded this gift.

There are some great activities/projects that are happening in the Foothill Region and | can’t wait until you read about them. And in
closing, please ponder these wise words, “Instead of worrying about what you cannot control, shift your energy to what you can
create.” Roy T. Bennett

FOOTHILL REGION ZONE A CHAIR JOEY AMARO

The Cucamonga District Host Lions are looking forward to the District Convention this month and their Installation of Officers and
Awards Gala on June 21st. District Governor Randy will be inducting a new member! Everyone is welcome. Please see the flyer in
this issue of the Forum.

FOOTHILL REGION ZONE B CHAIR MICHAEL SHAW

As a member of this year’s cabinet we were asked to meet to discuss several achievements and awards
that will be given out at this year’s convention. This group of Lions, the Governors, Region Chairs and
Zone Chairs, had the responsibility to glean through all the deserving individuals and projects that made
such an impact on each of their clubs and their communities this year. Helen Keller’s quote, “Alone we
can do so little; together we can do so much,” was apparent as our District Secretary read off the various
projects up for consideration. With each category there was an open and honest discussion.

| was so inspired by the stories and projects that are happening throughout our district. | realized we as Lions, see things not as they
are, but as we are. People willing and able to step in and help. “The measure of achievement is not winning awards, it’s doing
something that you appreciate, something you believe is worthwhile.” Julia Child

Wilfred Peterson said, “a man practices the art of adventure when he breaks the chain of routine and
renews his life through reading new books, traveling to new places, making new friends, taking up new
hobbies and adopting new viewpoints.” This year’s District 4-L4 Convention is the perfect place to do all
of this. With May marking the time that the Ontario-Host Lions wind down their projects, choose new
officers and enjoy a warm summer. This year’s convention is just a few miles away and it will in enable
fellow Lions to start new friendships and rekindle old ones. To share their adventures, break the chain of

routine and talk about new projects to help serve their community. Thursday June 20" the Ontario-Host
Lions will hold a Golf Tournament at Sierra La Verne Country Club. We have been serving our community
since 1922. Our club is comprised of men and women whose goal is to help those in need. T his special
golf tournament will provide funds for their important programs. For more information on supporting
the golf tournament or the Ontario-Host Lions, please call (909) 596-2100.

The Pomona Host Lions have been busy over the last several months. Roar for Reading is one of the club’s signature projects, giving
books to the first grade students at several of the Pomona schools that have the largest poverty rates. Several club members visit
each school and set out the books on tables in the multi-purpose room. Each student walks around the tables to look at the books
and chooses a book to take home and keep. One principal nominated the club to receive recognition from the Pomona Unified
School District for this project. Another signature project related to reading is Little Free Libraries. The club has placed and
maintains a number of these libraries around the city of Pomona, in parks, in laundromats, and even on the front lawn of one
member. During the summer, we set up tables filled with books at Ganesha Park during the concerts given by the Pomona Concert
Band. We gratefully accept donations of gently used books, both fiction and non-fiction for children and adults. We are especially
in need of books for children of all ages. Your club may bring books to the District Meetings, where we will be happy to accept
them. The club has continued to provide a meal once a month for the homeless in Pomona, now at Hope for Home, the new shelter
that recently opened. Members prepare and serve food to 150 to 180 individuals. At Pomona Beautification Day on April 27th, club
members prepared the ingredients for yogurt parfaits that were served at the kick-off to the day. Other members helped with the
Red Cross program Sound the Alarm, where volunteers visit homes and install smoke alarms. Members also participated in this
same program in February. Also during the lunch that followed the Beautification Day projects, the club had an information table to
advertise what Pomona Host Lions do in the community. Club members also volunteered at the STEA%M Fair (science, technology,
engineering, arts, agriculture, and math) held at the Learning Center at Fairplex.

Mark Saturday, October 19" on your calendars. This is the day that Pomona Host Lions will present our first Murder Mystery
Luncheon fundraiser at the Sycamore Inn. Watch for more details.




FOOTHILL REGION ZONE C CHAIR MIKE PRESTON

Sometimes your club may want to do something big as a service project but maybe you feel your club is too small to do it. Or maybe you
don’t feel your club has enough experience to plan it properly. So you reluctantly put that service project back on the shelf and wait for a
better time to do it. But what if that better time never comes? The people you want to help are still waiting, and your club is still stuck
in a rut. There is another solution. Instead of despairing that you will never be able to do it, reach out to another nearby Lions Club and
ask them to partner on the service project with you. Two clubs are stronger than one, and the other club may have the expertise you
lack. A good example of this are the eye clinics that District 4-L4 is sponsoring. Multiple clubs are combining resources to make the
clinics happen. In our Foothill Zone, the Chino Valley Lions, the Pomona Host Lions, and the Walnut Lions are combining forces to host an
eye clinic on June 1%. Having all those eager Lions available to help really makes a difficult project easy. So reach out to your neighbors
and make those service projects a reality!

The Chino Valley Lions had the privilege of serving free ice cream cones to the participants and spectators at the Walk for Ronald
McDonald House at the Honda Center. We provided more than 600 cones in support of this worthy cause. We also set up our ice cream
trailer at the Chino Corn Feed and Car Show and the Chino Hills Easter Egg Hunt. Both events were very successful fundraisers. Our two
general meetings included a speaker who proposed a way of collaborating with local businesses to raise money for the club and a local
Firefighter-Paramedic discussing the placement of AED devices and Bleeding Control Kits at key locations around town. Our Board met to
discuss upcoming events and projects. Two of our members attended the fourth District Meeting in La Habra. And of course, our Boy
Scouts did a fantastic job of beautifying our stretch of Grand Avenue.

The Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club had two regular and one Board meeting this month. Pat Dundas from California Lions Friends in
Sight made a presentation at our first meeting. He had raffle tickets available for their fundraiser and each of our Lions purchased two
tickets a piece. Thank you Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions. District Governor Randy and the La Habra Host Lions Club attended our second
meeting. District Governor Randy presented our club with a Certificate of Appreciation for "Grandparents Day" and a patch for our
Awards banner. Yea! Also, the La Habra Host Lions Club is having their Corn Fest the beginning of August. It's a huge event and yummy
food. Reports were given on the Foothill Region Student Speakers Contest on March 25" and the Leo Leadership Camp at Teresita Pines
from March 29-31%. We worked the Inland Valley Hope Partners Farmers market on April 6". The City Celebration was on April 13" at
Panter Park from 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Nine Lions worked the event with Leos from all four Leo clubs. The Diamond Bar Breakfast
Lions Club supported the Friends of the Library Wine Soiree fundraiser on April 14™. The District 4-L4 meeting for the Student Speakers
Contest was on April 27™ at the La Habra City Hall Chambers. Three Lions attended the event. We will start a mahjong class on Mondays
from 2-4 p.m. at Brookdale Senior Living to increase the power of the brain beginning in May. Our Lions and Leo Duck Race fundraiser
and social will be June 7" at Deane Pool from 1:30 p.m.-4:30 p.m. That's all for now!

On the morning of April ZOth, the Walnut Lions held their annual Easter/Spring event at Walnut Ranch. The morning began with
preparing to serve breakfasts of pancakes, eggs and sausage. Seven Leos from the Walnut High School Leos and five members of the
Walnut High School football team assisted in the activities. Breakfast service began at 9:00am and the Egg Hunt for children began at
10:00am. The event was extremely successful with approximately 55 breakfasts sold and over 200 children participating in the egg hunt.
The Walnut Lions Club was honored by State Senator Ling Ling Chang's presence at the event. She presented the club with an
"Accreditation of Service" certificate. Additionally a certificate from LA County Supervisor Hilda Solis' office was presented.

PULL TOGETHER
MAKE A DIFFERENCE

RECVCLE ALUMINUM \scgc(nu FOUNDATION
Brea Lions Scout Center...
TAP TOPS!! A Historical Setting for
All Your Celebrations!
The Brea Lions Scout Center -
Brea’s circa 1928 former City Hall features

spacious, airy meeting and banquet rooms
and is your best choice for:

SEMINARS
MEETINGS
DINNERS
PARTIES & RECEPTIONS

T Amenities include a professional caterer’s kitchen,
TRANE s, ample free parking.

i 's historic City Hall Park.
HTTPS://RMHSC.ORG/ORANGECOUNTY Located in Brea's historic City Hall Park

Questions contact District Chair Lion Brenda Donahue at For rental rates and other information:
lionbrendad@gmail.com www.scoutcenter.com




Orange Region and Zone Chairs
ZONE A ZONE B ZONE C
Brea Anaheim Garden Grove

Fullerton Host Buena Park Noon Seal Beach

La Habra Host Chapman University Stanton

OC Korean American Orange County Central = Greater Orange County
Placentia Linda OC Hana
OC Professional

5 AR o
Orange Region Chair Orange Zone “A” Chair

Seth Eaker (Lion Anthony) Nita Sutton (Arnie)
201 11th Street #6, 915 Redbud Street
Seal Beach, CA 90740 Brea, CA 92821
H (714) 520-8428 C (714) 609-7902
Suttonn23@yahoo.com
(Brea Lions)

Orange Zone “B” Chair Orange Zone “C” Chair
Alexis Morgan (Lion Codie Steves) Craig Durand (Lynda)
241 Bishop Drive 7602 Anthony Avenue
La Habra, CA 90631 Garden Grove, CA 92841
C (949) 735-3972 B (714) 260-0101
alexis morgan rheinberg@gmail com cd@actionfp.com
(Orange County Central Lions) (Garden Grove Lions)




ORANGE REGION CHAIR SETH EAKER
ORANGE REGION ZONE C CHAIR CRAIG DURAND

The Garden Grove Host Lions held their 71st Annual Pancake Breakfast fundraiser at
Kiwanisland Park on Palm Sunday, April 14™. A breakfast of pancakes, scrambled eggs,
sausage, coffee, milk, and orange juice was served to over 200 who attended. The Lions were
assisted by members of the Garden Grove High School and Bolsa Grande High School Leo
Clubs who did much of the cooking and serving. The photo at left shows District 4-L4
Governor Randy McMillan and Orange Region Zone C Chair Craig Durand and their spouses
sitting down to enjoy their meal while the Leos cook and serve others in the background.

On a sad note, District 4-L4's longest serving Lion and Garden Grove Lions Club member
LaVerne Reafsnyder passed away on April 9™ at the age of 96. LaVerne had been a Garden
Grove Lion Club Lion for over 70 years, having joined in 1949. A veteran of action in the
South Pacific in World War Il as a bombardier the Army Air Corps, LaVerne was a pillar of the
community of Garden Grove since he moved there in the early 1940's. He remained active in
our club until shortly before his passing. LaVerne is shown at left recently receiving a letter of
recognition on his 70th year as a Lion from LCI International President Gudrun Yngvadottir,
presented to him by current Club President Ric Lerma. He will be missed.

The Greater OC Lions continue to make their presence known throughout Orange County. Nearly our entire club worked at the
Ronald McDonald Walk on April 7" and then on April 13" we had a booth at the Westminster Spring Event. We passed out
about 100 Lions and fundraising brochures, plus gave away over 300 toys and prizes to kids who spun the Wheel of Fortune!
Eight of our club members attended the District Leadership Fundraiser on the 14™ of April, with PDG Judy stepping in to be a
card dealer in Blackjack. The biggest thing that Greater OC Lions have been doing is our Birthday Candle Flocking Fundraiser. It
is amazing. We are getting calls and orders nearly every day. Our April calendar was completely booked and we have orders for
May, June and July already! We are thrilled to be earning this money to go towards our charities. (See our flyer in this issue of
the Forum) Greater OC Lions may be small, but we are a mighty group of friends who are making a difference!
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Saddleback Region and Zone Chairs

ZONE A
Costa Mesa Newport
Harbor
Costa Mesa Orange
Coast
Harbor Mesa
Huntington Beach Host

ZONEB
Orange Chinese
American of OC

Santa Ana

Tustin Host
OC Marshall B Ketchum

ZONE C
Laguna Niguel

Mission Viejo

University

-\

Saddleback Region Chair
John Ulrich (Andrea)
PO Box 6848
Laguna Niguel, CA 92677
H (303) 726-0067
johnulrich@ccox.net
(Laguna Niguel Lions)

W
Saddleback Zone “B” Chair
Morgan Huang (Lion Fay)
29365 Elba Dr.
Laguna Niguel, CA 92677
B (714) 685-2788 C (562) 316-4919
Morgan Huang(@yahoo.com
(Orange Ch American of OC Lions)

Saddleback Zone “A” Chair
Marianne Hahn (Lion Al)
204 Loyola Road
Costa Mesa, CA 92626
C(714) 401-6652
mariannchahn201 1 @gmail.com
(Harbor Mesa Lions)

Saddleback Zone “C” Chair
Patricia Collisson (Pete)
801 Emerald Bay
Laguna Beach, CA 92651

C (949) 228-2811
pattycollisson@gmail.com
(Laguna Niguel Lions)

Newport Beach Hawaiian



SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE A CHAIR JOHN ULRICH
SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE A CHAIR MARIANNE HAHN

The Harbor Mesa Lions Club has been very busy for the month of April. We had our Allocations meeting on April 1* and gave out over
the course of the year $15,000 to our local charities. We also had our Taco Fiesta Fundraiser which raised $1,500 for our charities.
Several of our members attended the District 4-L4 Game Night Fundraiser which was a lot of fun and helped raise money for the District
to support up and coming leaders. Two of our members worked at the Vietnam Memorial Travelling Wall which honored those that
were lost in the war. Several of our members attended the Vision Screening and assisted with eyeglasses. We participated in the
Ronald McDonald Walk and put together and delivered centerpieces to the acute care facility that we support. The Harbor Mesa Lions
continue to serve our community in many different ways.

The Huntington Beach Host Lions participated in the Ronald McDonald House Walk at the Honda Center on April 7th. Our spatulas
were busy flipping our famous Surf City Pancakes and sizzling sausages to the hungry participants in the walk. Our April meetings were
most informative as we had a County Supervisor's representative speak on what the County does and how it helps organizations and
citizens. We also had a representative from Republic Services that explained everything about trash you could ever want to know. We
were educated on the recycling rules and and why they have them. We had special guests, District Governor Randy and Orange Zone C
Chair Craig Durand at our first April meeting and four members of the Orange County Central Lions Club at the second meeting along
with Lion Tom Hollister of the Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Club. We were honored to give another sight impaired lady an I-Phone
to help make her life less challenging. Several of our members attended the District Game Night Fundraiser at the Garden Grove
Clubhouse. Lots of fun and games along with great "make your own" pizzas that the Seal Beach Lions Club contributed.

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B CHAIR MORGAN HUANG

Chinese American Lions’ President Fay Huang volunteered at the vision screening at the
Century High School in Santa Ana on April 13" This service project served more than 300
people. At our April 18" meeting we discussed our plans for the coming Lions year and
elected new officers and board members. We were happy to elect current President Fay
Huang to serve another term. She will have a new Treasurer, Yvonne Yang and Secretary
Helen Chang to serve alongside her. The Taiwan Heritage week will begin on May 5", The
Chinese American Lions will be hosting the first opening ceremony meeting at the Santa
Ana Taiwan Cultural Center. Traditional Taiwanese cuisine will be served by the Chinese
American Lions beginning at 11:30 in the grand hall of the cultural center. The opening
é ceremony will follow. Oh! Lunch is free with lots of awesome Taiwanese small dishes that
—— is very famous and popular.

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE C CHAIR PATTY COLLISON

The Mission Viejo Lions planned a “funspiring” May. They sold tickets to the Orange County Soccer Club game against Phoenix at the
Irvine Great Park Stadium on May 4" for $20. They received a portion of sales for their humanitarian projects. On May 25" the Trevino
family is hosting a Beer Tasting at 6:30pm in their home at 28185 Josefina in Mission Viejo. There will be great beers, finger foods,
water and soft drinks for $25 per person. Please join us with your friends! Contact Milan Steijn (949/412-4913)/msteijn1965@ cox.net
for further information.
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The Ride of Your Life!
$20.00 per ticket

bions Clubs Rose Parade Floaf 2020
$20.00 per ticket!

A chance to
BE A RIDER ON THE LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL FLOAT ON JANUARY 1, 2020
IN PASADENA, CALIFORNIA!

Includes:

2 night stay at the Rosemead Double Tree Hilton for two,
1 Grandstand Seat for one guest,

2 Tickets to the International President’s Reception,

2 Tickets for New Year's Eve Brunch,

Tour of the Float Barn

o Winners transportation to Pasadena/Rosemead Double Tree Hotel NOT INCLUDED

For tickets or more information, contact PDG BOB SUSAETA @ 714-692-9118
Visit the LFI website at; lionsrosefloat.com
Email: lionsfloatinc@gmail.com

Drawing will be held November 16, 2019; winners will be contacted, IMPORTANT, please be sure to LEGIBLY
fill in name and contact information on the Ticket Stub!




CHECK OUT THIS NEW FUNDRAISER FROM
THE GREATER ORANGE COUNTY LIONS!
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Celebrate your friend’s or families birthdays by having us “flock” their yard with birthday candles. £
What a fun surprise to wake up to a front yard full of candles! Birthday banner included. $30 for

two days. We set up and tear down. Passiton! Request their birthday next time!

Donations go toward our Greater OC Lions Clubs charities.
WMM!!MWMM?M—ZSSOWWW

H| |




WIN A ONE WEEK STAY AT ANY RCI RESORT IN THE WORLD

SPONSORED BY

NEWPORT BEACH HAWAIIAN LIONS AND SEAL BEACH LIONS

“ALL PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT”

Select from 4300 Resorts in 110 Countries

Airfare Not Included. Resort Choice Subject to Availability
Drawing will be held July 1, 2019
Must be used by July 1, 2020

Tickets are $10.00 each
Or
Six for $50.00
Tickets must be purchased before June 15, 2019

To enter by mail: Make check payable to CLFIS. Memo: RCI Raffle
Send with name, email, phone & mailing address to:
Lion Tom Hollister, 8626 Chukar Circle, Fountain Valley, CA 92708

Tickets also available at CLFIS Vision Screenings*, MD4 and 4L4 Conventions, or through any
member of the Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Club or the Seal Beach Lions Club.
Send email inquiries to Lion Tom Hollister at pertntom@®agol.com

*Vision Screening Schedule Available at www.californialionsfriendsinsight.org




CHECK OUT THIS FUNDRAISER
FOR THE ONTARIO-UPLAND LIONS!

Ontario-Upland Lions Club

Would like to invite you to our online Terri Lynn Store.
Just enter the web address into your web browser
and start shopping at
https://ontario-upland-lions.terrilynncares.com

Browse for Gourmet Products

Gourmet Nuts Dried Fruits and Fruit Mixes Chocolates and Sweets Snacks and Mixes

v iz iertaiveuslznd-liors = bnccarss.osn
¥ Aeco ot ST

Purtnering with

Ontario Upland Lions
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Ci L Upiand Livre! Since 1936

Shop as a guest or register.

Secure Billing, payment and shipping information will be requested upon check out.




" THE ONTARIO-UPLAND LIONS [

PRESENT
OUR ANNUAL

SPRING TEA

Saturday, May 11, 2019
11:30 a.m.

ONTARIO MASONIC LODGE
1025 N. VINE AVE., ONTARIO

Donation $25.00/person

Gluten-free accommodafions can
be made: Cost $30Wperson

R.S.V.P.
Flease respond by May 1 fo
Elizabeth warren
909-941-0604
or
Awnnette Hateh
909-489-7210




; -:-I.,:n N 'i.i:—/

Diatrict 4-L4
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Tuesday May 21, 2019

El Cholo Restaurant
840 E. Whittier Blvd. La Habra, CA 90631

6:00pm — 6:30pm Social Hour
6:30pm — 6:35pm Welcome Guests
6:40pm — 7:10pm Dinner & Entertainment
7:10pm — 8:00pm Program

Adults: $25.00 & Children: $12.00 (1zandunden

Dinner includes taco & cheese enchiladas buffet bar with refried beans and rice. Chips & salsa,
non-alcoholic beverages and cake also served.

Pay at the door or make checks out to: District 4L4 (Memo Line: Teen RP)
Send checks to: Carol Linehan 4729 Rey Drive Huntington Beach, CA 92649

Please RSVP by: 5/17/19 to Chairman Joey Amaro @ (909) 490-1555

For more information, contact Vice-Chairman Loyce Mejias @ (909) 935-9112




The Chino Valley & Pomona Host Lions Cluhbs
Are Sponsoring A

FREE VISION SCREENING
EXAMEN DE LOS OJOS GRATIS

with
Free Recycled Eyeglasses
Lentes De Aumento Gratis

Screening will be conducted by

ﬁ* Cafibonnia Liona b
FRIENDS IM SIGHT ESSILOR

VISIUOMN FLU UM S oI

www.californialionsfriendsinsicht.org Contributor

Saturday, June 1, 2019
Sabado, Junio 1, 2019

8:00 AM — 2:00 PM (Be there earlier) (esten temprano)
NINOS  @awLacesweLcomey ADULTOS

Bienvenidos Todos Gratis

AT
Donde

Fremont Academy
725 W. Franklin Ave. Pomona. Ca.

MNOTE: Screening may close earlier, subject to attendance.
We cannot guarantee all patients in line will be seen. No 1D required.

This vision screening is mot meant to replace a comprehensive eye examination and refraction that you obtain
through your eye doctors office. The vigion screening is designed to assess for ocular health concems and provide a
useable pair of recycled eyeglasses until you can obtain the professional senvices and ophthalmic materials on your
T

For more information, please contact Mike Preston at 909-573-3600 leave msg. or
Email: mprestony@verzonnef Lions website: www chinovalleviions.org

We are collecting used eveglasses and hearing aids during this event.
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Fashion Show and Luncheon
June 1, 2019 10:00am-3:00pm

Shopping and Auction with No Host Bar 10:00-11:30
Lanch at 11:30, with Fashion Show to follow

Fashions provided by Chico’s South Coast Plaza

Costa Mesa Country Club
1701 Golf Course Drnive
Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Chance Auction and Shopping
Benefitting our various charities and programs

Tickets are $35.00 per person and includes lunch and iced tea or soda
No ticket sales at the door. RSVP by May 24, 2019. Arlene Schafer, Chair
Please make checks payable to Harbor Mesa Lions and send to:
Lion Dede Wilson, 1940 Amold Avenue, Costa Mesa, CA 92627 (949) 836-1623




DISTRICT OFFICERS TRAINING

JUNE 15, 2019
8AM TO 1PM
BREA LIONS SCOUT HOUSE
401 S. BREA BLVD., BREA 92821
RSVP BY JUNE 7, 2019

INCOMING OFFICERS FOR 2019 - 2020
This training is be for:
Presidents

Secretaries (We will cover NEW reporting My Lion)

Treasurers

Zone Chairs

Other club officers are welcome as well and may sit in on Presidents,

Secretaries, and Treasurer sessions.

Attendance is required by these officers to be eligible for the

following contests:

Club of the Year, President and Secretary of the Year

RSVP To: Lion Cathy Waters - secretary@district4l4.org




Don't miss the
fun
Save the Dade !

Ontario Host Lions Club

Invite you to come

Celebrate our
10th Annual
’H’we steit

Golf Toﬁrnament

Thursday, June 20, 2019
"' b Check-in 10:00am Shot-Gun Start 12:00

?' % Sierra LaVerne Country Club

G300 Clubhouse Drive, La Veme, CA, 91730
Telephone {(90%) 481-1180

ww . arrnriohoslionseloly,com

Emry Fee: $150.00 Per Goller Includes-
Green Fee, Carl, Gondie Bag, Prizes, Lunch & Prime Rib Dinner
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The Cucamonga
District Host Lions
Present Our 72™ Annual
INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
and AWARDS GALA

Friday, June 21, 2019

5:00 p.m. Champagne Reception/No Host Bar
6:30 p.m. Dinner
$40/pp all inclusive

The Historic Magic Lamp Inn
8189 E. Foothill Bivd
Rancho Cucamonga CA

RSVP by June 15™ to Lion Tamara 760.900.8480
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SAVE THE DATE!!!

FIRST DISTRICT 4L4 MEETING
2019-2020

July 13, 2019 - Location TBD

Registration at 8AM - Meeting begins at 9AM

Installation of Cabinet Officers

More information coming soon




HUNTINGTON BEACH HOST Sponsored by the
LIONS CLUB Huntington Beach Host Lions Club

FREE Vision

Screening and
FREE Recycled

oY 55~ Eveglasses

EXAMEN DE LA VISTA GRATIS
Y LENTES RECICLADOS GRATIS

SCREENING CONDUCTED BY: \&x__fﬁ\\

@ Califonmia Lions, —— ESSILOR

¥ FRIENDS IN SIGHT
WISIGH FOUNDATION
{CONTRIBUTOR)

o, =

ALL AGES ARE WELCOME — NO QUALIFICATIONS
Todas las edades son bienvenidos — Sin requisites

FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED — COME EARLY!
Se les arendera como vayan llegando — Venga remprano!

SATURDAY, JULY 27, 2019 — 8:00 am to 2:00 pm

LOCATION: ST. WILFRID OF YORK EPISCOPAL CHURCH
18631 Chapel Lane, Huntington Beach, CA 92646
(off Ellis between Beach and Newland)
Questions? Call Scott Quinian (HBH Lions Club) at 6567-215-0343
or visit: www_califomialionsfriendsinsight.ong
Screening may close early, subject to attendance. We cannot guarantee that all patients in line will be seen.
El examen puede cermar temprano, sujeto a la asistencia. No podemos garantizar gue rodos 135 pacientes en linea se vean.

This wision screening s not meant to replace a comprehensive eye examination and refraction that can be obtained through
a doctor's office. This vision screening is designed o assess for ocular health concemns and provide a useable par of
recycled eyeglasses until profiessional services and ophthalmic materials are obtained.




ATTENTION LIONS! IF YOU DO NOT SEE YOUR EVENT/FUNDRAISER/SERVICE PROJECT
IN THE CALENDAR OR FLYER IN THE FORUM (AND YOU WOULD LIKE IT TO BE THERE)

(#1% CREATIVE GIFT BASKET SERVICES

JULY

2019-2020

2020-2021

2021-2022

2022-2023

PLEASE SEND TO CATHY WATERS/FORUM EDITOR

catewaters@aol.com

714/444-2151

5-9

JULY 7

JULY 13

JULY 13-28
JULY 20

JULY 20-21
JULY 21

JULY 24-28
JULY 27
AUGUST 10
AUGUST 17
AUGUST 31
SEPTEMBER 7
SEPTEMBER 7-8
SEPTEMBER 19-21
SEPTEMBER 28
OCTOBER 5
OCTOBER 19
OCTOBER 20
OCTOBER 26
NOVEMBER 9
NOVEMBER 16
NOVEMBER 26
DECEMBER 7
DECEMBER 14
FEBRUARY 21-23
MAY 14-17
JUNE 26-30

SEPTEMBER 17-19

FEBRUARY
MAY

JUNE 25-29

SEPTEMBER 9-11

FEBRUARY
MAY 18-21
JULY 1-5

JULY 7-11

THANK YOU!

2018-2019 DISTRICT 4-L4 CALENDAR

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN NORWALK

ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS SPRING TEA AT ONTARIO MASONIC LODGE

MOTHERS DAY

DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION AT THE DOUBLETREE BY HILTON GOLF RESORT IN PALM SPRINGS
DISTRICT LEOS BAKING AT RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE IN ORANGE

TEEN RECOGNITION AWARDS BANQUET

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JUNE 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM

MEMORIAL DAY

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN POMONA

HARBOR MESA LIONS FASHION SHOW

DISTRICT LEOS AWARD CEREMONY AND OFFICER INSTALLATION AT GARDEN GROVE CLUBHOUSE
COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS #4 IN VAN NUYS

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN LA HABRA

MD-4 STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST IN VAN NUYS

DISTRICT 4-L4 2019-2020 OFFICER TRAINING

FATHERS DAY

ONTARIO-HOST LIONS CLUB 10TH ANNUAL “WE SERVE” GOLF TOURNAMENT

CUCAMONGA DISTRICT HOST LIONS INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS AND AWARDS GALA
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN PERRIS

102"° ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MILAN ITALY

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN HUNTINGTON PARK
DISTRICT MEETING #1 AT LOCATION TBD

YOUTH EXCHANGE INCOMING STUDENTS ARE HERE!

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN PASADENA

SEAL BEACH LIONS FISH FRY

YEP THANKSGIVING IN JULY

USA/CANADA LEO LEADERSHIP FORUM 2019 IN ARIZONA

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN HUNTINGTON BEACH
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN WHITTIER
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN APPLE VALLEY
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN TECATE MEXICO
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN ONTARIO

SEAL BEACH LIONS ARTS AND CRAFTS FAIRE

USA/CANADA FORUM IN SPOKANE WASHINGTON

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN THERMAL
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN WEST COVINA
POMONA HOST LIONS MURDER MYSTERY DINNER AT SYCAMORE INN
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN OXNARD
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN JURUPA

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN SAN LUIS RIO COLORADO MEXICO

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN LANCASTER
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN OCEANSIDE
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN IMPERIAL
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN MONTEBELLO

101°" MD4 CONVENTION IN VISALIA — VISALIA CONVENTION CENTER/MARRIOTT
DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION AT THE HANDLERY IN SAN DIEGO

103"° ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN SINGAPORE

USA/CANADA FORUM IN LOUISVILLE KY

102"° MD4 CONVENTION

DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION

104™ INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MONTREAL QUEBEC CANADA

USA/CANADA FORUM IN DES MOINES IA

103" MD4 CONVENTION

DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION

105™ ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN NEW DELHI INDIA

106™ ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS



mailto:catewaters@aol.com

